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January 9, 2024 
 
 
 
To: Chief & Council, and Community Technician 
RE: 10G 18 First Nation Fibre Loop Broadband Upgrade - Update  
 

KNET and Bell are continuing with your First Nations' broadband upgrades with travel planned 
for January through to March.  

KNET and Bell technicians will be arriving by airplane and staying several days to complete the 
next phase of the upgrades. KNET has a different schedule than Bell and will be working with 
your local technician in the First Nation broadband building focusing on the communities 
that have coaxial cable to homes and buildings.  

Bell will be making their own arrangements and will be working in the Bell broadband building.  

Please contact KNET if you have any questions about the work to be completed this winter. 

 

Miigwetch, 
 

 

KNet Director, Jesse Fiddler Jessefidder@lp.knet.ca (807) 737-1720 
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